
-----Original Message----- 
From: abcfarm151@hughes.net [mailto:abcfarm151@hughes.net]  
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 3:16 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: I stand with family farmers 
 
Anthony clark 
526 Academy Rd 
Nashville, AR 71852-8220 
 
 
June 12, 2014 
 
Patti  Goff 
Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission 
101 E. Capitol Ave., Suite 205 
Little Rock, AR 72201 
 
 
Dear Patti  Goff: 
 
To take such a drastic measure, without the science to back up the decision, sets an extreme precedent. 
What happens when they decide to allow another outside 3rd Party Rulemaking group that wants to 
change something in another area? What happens when you chose to expand beyond limits on hogs to 
include dairy, beef, poultry? While I understand this only applies to medium and large farms this time, 
what is next? All farms?My farm?Mywatershed? 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Anthony clark 
8702852863 
 


